Roxanne Maher

From: stanjub@juno.com

Sent: Monday, June 26, 2023 4:01 PM

To: Roxanne Maher

Cc: aningalls@yahoo.com; mikefrance@alumni.usc.edu
Subject: Budget Transformation Committee

Hi Roxanne,

As of today, the RTC is recommending Terry Jones for appointment to the Budget Transformation Committee.

If it's not too late, we still have a couple of "maybes" that might be available soon - they're considering runs for office, so
we didn't want to recommend them if they wouldn't be able to serve on the committee.

Thanks,

Stan Juber
Chairman, Ledyard RTC



